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Recommendation 1 

The committee recommends that the Commonwealth Government provide the Department of 
Parliamentary Services a one-off additional appropriation of $100,000 to be used, together with the 
existing Department of Parliamentary Services allocation of funds, for the completion of the 
document, The Architect's Design Intent for Parliament House, Canberra: Central Reference 
Document, by Ms Pamille Berg. 

NOTED. Any proposal for this purpose brought forward by the Presiding Officers, in the 2014-15 
Budget context, would be considered at that time. 


